Attn: House Rules Committee

Date: 2/18/19

From: Mindy Lowden ‘ ' -
97322 @ e

RE: Written testimony in support of HB 2709

To: Chair Holvey and House Rules Committee Members

HB 2709 is a long overdue, important piece of campaign finance reform. Oregonians support the increased
transparency and closing of loopholes that would result from enacting this bill. | ask that each committee
member support HB 2709.

Mindy Lowden
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